
 
 
         March 2025 
Dear Pastor and friends, 
 

Ladies Brunch 

Recently, our ladies hosted a women's 
brunch and ladies meeting, and over 120 
women gathered for this event and were 
impacted deeply. Excitement is running 
high to repeat this again in the near 
future maybe even twice a year. One of 
the major challenges is that they are out 
of space in our auditorium and so they're 
considering their options. 

 

A Husband And Wife 

This is Benji and Lisa - Benji requested a meeting with me to discuss 
following a believer's baptism. Two days later, Lisa came by for a visit 
and it was during that time that she placed her trust in the Lord Jesus 
Christ, as a result both will now follow in believer's baptism on 
August 31. 
 

Church planting foundation 

s with great joy that the foundation has been able 
to expand - we've added five new church planting 
partners. Three new in Uganda and two now in 
Kenya. In total we partner with 11 planters in three 
countries: Togo, Uganda, and Kenya. What a joy it 
is to speak with these men daily. Pray with them, 
and to see how God is using their lives to impact 
many for Christ. 
 
Thank you for partnering – together we are investing in eternity… 
 
Yours, in His service, 
 

 
Keith and Debbie Gandy 


